
Letter:  STHS,  WHS  boosters
say thanks
To the community,

The South Tahoe and Whittell High schools boosters clubs would
like to express our sincere gratitude to the sponsors, players
and volunteers at this year’s Boosters Golf Tournament. We’d
especially like to thank Edgewood for their continued support
for our cause – this year was our 31st year – and once again
they allowed us to use their gorgeous course, snack shack,
carts, staff, and club house at no charge so that we can host
this amazing event.

This was our best year ever with net revenue of $42,000 which
is split between both schools. This money helps to fund sports
and supplementary education programs for our local schools.

Thank you and we hope to see you all next year!

Sincerely,

Kindle Craig, South Tahoe High School Boosters & Whittell High
School Boosters
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